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12 June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Starting School in Reception 2020 

We are delighted that your child will be joining us at Horncastle Community Primary School.  In 

normal circumstances we would be sending out packs to individual children, with information on 

classes, start times etc.  However, I’m sure you’ll appreciate that this is unfortunately not possible at 

the moment, although we will confirm details as soon as we possibly can. 

I thought I would draw your attention to Parenthub.  This is an app that you can download on your 
phone and is our main way of communicating with families.  Obviously the messages that are 
posted on the hub currently are for parents and carers of our current children.  However, you are 
very welcome to join now and become part of the school community. 
 
The app can be downloaded through your app store / play store: 
  

 
  
You can log in using the school handle @HorncastlePS . You will need to select the option that says 
you are not a parent, and you will then start to receive general notices from school.  Once your child 
is registered on our computer system when they start, you will be able to confirm your mobile phone 
number and receive direct messages from school. 
 
We have lots of information for you and will communicate this via Parenthub, email, our school 
website www.horncastleprimary.co.uk or through the post. 
 
Please bear with us during this unprecedented time and if you wish to, please call our school office 
on 01522 522662 or email any queries to enquiries@horncastleprimary.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr Steve Bladon 
Headteacher 
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